Auctions of vehicle registration marks
postponed

To reduce the risk of the spread of COVID-19 in the community, the
Transport Department (TD) today (January 6) announced that the auctions of
traditional vehicle registration marks scheduled for January 8 and 15, and
the auction of personalised vehicle registration marks scheduled for January
9, at the Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition Centre will be postponed.
Applicants will be notified by the TD of the details of the rescheduled
auctions later.

For enquiries, please call 2804 2600.
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